
ENCINITAS REDISTRICTING WORKSHOP 
City of Encinitas 2021-2022 Redistricting – Learn About It & Get Involved 

Redistricting is a process that takes place 
every ten years, following the federal 
census, to determine City Council 
districts. 

Join Us for the Virtual Workshop! 

Monday,  August 16, 2021 
6:00-8:00 p.m. 

www.encinitasca.gov/redistricting 
 
The public is invited to participate virtually at 
www.encinitasca.gov/redistricting. The 
meeting will also be recorded.  
 
This redistricting workshop will cover: 
• Process 
• Criteria 
• Communities of Interest 
• Timeline 
 
Next Meeting 

City Council Public Hearing 
Wednesday, September 22, 2021 
Council Chambers 

 
Next Workshop—Open House 

Saturday, October 16, 2021 
10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 
Encinitas Community Center 

Why is your input important in the 
redistricting process? 

• Define what makes your community 
unique 

• Ensure representation 

• Allow  greater access to government 
process 

• Establish identifiable district 
boundaries 

 

  Email your ideas    Leave a message 
  cityclerk@encinitasca.gov   760-633-2601 
 
Engage online and sign up for email notifications 
Encinitasca.gov/redistricting or scan the code to the right using your smartphone 

Can’t attend a meeting? Participate in one of the following ways: SCAN ME 

Existing 
Districts 


